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March 25, 2010

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Chair
and Committee Members

Committee on Transportation
House of Representatives
State of Hawaii
State Capitol, Room 403
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Souki and Committee Members:

Subject: HCR 254/HR182, REQUESTING THE COUNTIES TO REQUIRE EVIDENCE OF
SUFFICIENT SPACE TO PARK A RECREATIONAL VEHICLE WHEN A PERSON
APPLIES TO REGISTER THE VEHICLE

The City and County of Honolulu and the Counties of Hawaii, Kauai and Maui are opposed to
HCR 254/HR 182 which requests that the counties require evidence of sufficient space to park a
recreational vehicle When a person applies to register the vehicle.

The county motor vehicle registration offices do not have the expertise to read plot plans or
other drawings to determine if sufficient space exists on private property to park a large size
vehicle and there exists a reasonable amount of space for such a vehicle to enter and exit from
such private property.

Rather than involving the county motor vehicle offices, we recommend that the Legislature
request that the State Director of Transportation and the County police departments determine if
a state law or county ordinance should be adopted to prohibit parking of any vehicle of a size
that obstructs the view of the driver of oncoming traffic When the driver attempts to ingress or
egress from a public or private driveway.

The City and County of Honolulu and the Counties of Hawaii, Kauai and Maui recommend that
HCR 254/HR182 be held.

Sincerely,

d..~ ..,'
Dennis A. Kamimura
Licensing Administrator
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Marlena Roman [marlenaroman@gmail.com]
Sunday. March 28, 201010:42 PM
TRNtestimony
House Concurrent Resolution 254 and House Resolution 182

Please accept my testimonial in support of HCR254 and HR182. Due to the rising of population, the number of
motor vehicles are increasing every year, and the islands of Hawaii cannot accomodate Recreational Vehicles.

Our roads are narrow and more often than not under construction - creating less parking spaces for Hawaii
residents. The infrastructure cannot handle the discharge of waste from these large vehicles.

Respectfully yours,

Marlena Roman
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